
 
 
 

 
Date:  

Email:  

Dear, 

I am writing in response to your enquiry under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 
(FOIA) reference FOI 240904. 
 
You requested the following information, please also see our response below: 

 
Under the Freedom of Information Act, I would like to request the following 
information: 

 Can you confirm whether you have a chief nursing information 
officer (CNIO) or chief midwifery information officer (CMIO) at 
your organisation (or both). 

If someone is in post for one or both of these roles. Can I request the following 
information: 

 Their name 
 The date they started the position 
 What Agenda for Change band they work at 
 If they identify as coming from a Black, Asian or minority ethnic 

background 

As an ambulance service, we do not have a Chief Nursing Information Officer or 
Chief Midwifery Information Officer so we are unable to answer these questions. 

I hope you find this information of some assistance. 

If for any reason you are dissatisfied with our response, kindly in the first instance 
contact Caroline Smart, Head of Information Governance via the following email 
address: 
 
FOI@secamb.nhs.uk 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Freedom of Information Coordinator 
South East Coast Ambulance Service NHS Foundation Trust 



 


